
 

 

 

Security Charge (as of 1 January 2016) 

 

Whereas the Government has not yet published the decree law that regulates the 

amount of the 2016 security charge at ANA airports, and whereas the Government 

requested on 30 December 2015 some additional information from ANA, we hereby 

inform our clients that the existing security charge in force of €2.50 per departing 

passenger will continue to be applied at all ANA airports. 

 


